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Dear Praying Friends:

Some things we should not forget. As we have begun a new year, we have a fresh start at
living our lives solely for the Lord. Many times we want to just forget those things that have
happened in the past and keep our eyes only on the future. In Second Timothy, Paul
exhorted Timothy to “remember that Jesus Christ of the seed of David was raised from the
dead” (Il Timothy 2:8). This reminds us of two things. First, it reminds us of why Jesus
died. He died for our sins. He loved us when we were His enemies. We should never
forget what He delivered us from. We have begun preparations for starting a church on the
other side of Townsville. Lord willing, our first service will be on the first Sunday of
February. Between now and then we will continue working with Christian Baptist Church
and be actively preparing for the start of the new church. Please pray that the Lord will
guide us to the property He wants us to have. We have considered renting a property in
Aitkenvale and need to prayerfully iron out some problems that have arisen. Please pray
that we will be sensitive and obedient to the Lord’s leading.

Thank you for praying for us. Your prayers are priceless to us. Thank you to all those who
sent us cards and gifts over the holiday season. Thank you as well for your financial
support. We are praying for you all.

Love,

Kelly, Becca and Clarisse Gilliam

~ “... the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest,
that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” —
—Matthew 9:37-38



